September 2015 RCM Report

RSC was held August 8, 2015 hosted by TTCANA.

Minutes from RSC have not been made available yet.

The Texas Unified Services Project was tentatively approved. There is no board or organization to make a donation to, even if the money is approved. This will be addressed again if they get a board elected.

It turns out that there was no excess of funds within the Region's treasury. The proposal to buy literature was made by the Treasurer after an additional donation to NAWS was already approved, but not accounted for yet.

Policy changes were made regarding the Region paying for RD and RDA travel to WSC.

No new nominations were made for trusted servants. Current position holders have agreed to continue in their present capacities.

Adopt an Inmate made a proposal for a one-time increase in their budget to \$400 for this month to accommodate an increase in literature requests.



Membership Survey: Just a reminder to fill out the membership survey online at http://www.na.org/?ID=2015-survey if you haven't already done so. The data from the survey helps us to demonstrate that we are a viable and respected recovery community resource and to offer hope to others that they, too, can recover. The deadline for the survey is 4 October 2015.

Traditions Project: The last chapters of the Traditions Book project have been released for review and input. The deadline for input on Traditions 7–10 is 31 August. The deadline for input on Traditions 11 & 12 is 30 September. You can access them here: www.na.org/traditions. You don't have to wait until you have input on all of the material to send us your thoughts. In fact,

the sooner we receive your input, the more time we have to incorporate your ideas into the revisions.

World Service Position Nominations: In order to be considered for nomination to the World Board or HRP or as a WSC Cofacilitator at WSC 2016, please submit a World Pool Information Form or update your form if you have submitted in the past by 31 August 2015.

The deadline for regions, the World Board, and zones to submit candidates to the HRP for consideration for nomination to the World Board, HRP, or as WSC Cofacilitator at WSC 2016 (RBZ candidates) is 31 October 2015.

For more information on serving at the world level: http://www.na.org/?ID=HRP-info

Service System Web Meetings: We hope to schedule two web meetings related to the service system project ideas in August: an introductory web meeting that will consist of a presentation followed by Q&A, and a web meeting for those who are implementing ideas or thinking of implementing ideas related to the project. This second web meeting will function primarily as a chance for members of those communities to talk to each other about what is working and what they would like input on. If the meeting for implementers seems helpful, we could schedule them regularly.

We also would like to schedule a web meeting for folks serving in rural communities soon. If you are interested in participating in any of these web meetings, please email servicesystem@na.org and let us know which interest you.

Conference Agenda Report: The English-language *Conference Agenda Report* will be published by 25 November 2015, and the translated versions of the *CAR* will be published by 24 December 2015.

TBRCNA16

Things are falling in place and we are following the timeline provided by the CAC. We have pre convention shirts and registrations available today at the RSC and the function this evening. We are asking for mugs and shirts from all previous tbrcna's to use as auction items. We have lots of fun and out of the norm things planned as well as several no addict turned away/ donation events so that more addicts have the opportunity to enjoy the convention and have fun in recovery. Speakers are picked, workshops set up and are currently being filled. Entertainment is working on nailing down performers and we are looking into ASL interpreters. We have English and Spanish speaking workshops as well as a Spanish speaking main speaker.

As of today, we have 69 Pre-registrations for a total of \$1380.00, out of that total \$90.00 has been received on PayPal and \$3.88 was deducted in fees, leaving a balance of \$87.12 in the Pay Pal account.

There has been a total of \$108.00 in new-comer donations.

We have sold 75 of the 145 pre-convention t-shirts, netting \$750.00.

The balance in Bank of America is \$11,322.54